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Hello,

I'm writing in reference to the AT&T cell phone project for the
Arcata Bottoms. I'm very excited and pleased to hear about
the proposal of AT&T expanding their service in the Humboldt
County area. Currently, | reside in Texas and have absolutely
loved our service with AT&T and have been a faithful
customer with them for 25 years now! | was born and raised
in Arcata and we often travel to the Humboldt County area to
visit our family. Recently, | heard of the expanded service and
the proposal of the AT&T design and project and wanted to
advise you that | strongly support it! AT&T is ranked as one of
the fastest providers in California. Unfortunately, currently
there is only one cell tower in the Arcata area. Therefore, |
believe additional coverage across the area with AT&T would
be a huge asset and it would provide a stronger signal and a
much more reliable and faster service to the area. We
noticed that on our recent trips to Arcata, the cell phone
service wasn’t the best and improvement was obviously
needed. An additional cell tower could definitely benefit the
area. | strongly believe for the safety and emergencies of the
residents, especially in the areas like Arcata Bottoms, a more
reliable and stronger signal would benefit the community!

Thank You,
The Manny and Tricia Gonzales


mailto:sum-thin@att.net
mailto:lmcclenagan2@co.humboldt.ca.us




